Republic of the Philippines
Region |
PANGASINAN DIVISION Il
Binalonan

Cctober 17, 2017

MEMORANDUM

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Elementary and Secondary Schools

Please advise the DA-ATI Facilitators of Gulayan sa Paaralan Project and
Supervising Coordinators of all School Demonstration Sites to attend a conference on
October 20, 2017 (8:00 a. m.) at Mangaldan National High School, Mangaldan,
Fangasinan.

Important matters relative to the conduct of the Field Demonstration and
Graduation Program will be discussed during the conference.

Flease be guided accordingly,

*émr. DONATO D. BALDERAS, JR.
Schools Division Superintendent
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